
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

Our ref: VHO/HWO 

 

 

16 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

National Holocaust Centre; Nottingham; Tuesday 25th June 2024 

I am writing to inform you that your child has been invited to visit The National Holocaust Centre and 

Museum on Tuesday 25th June 2024. The purpose of the visit gives students the chance to learn about the 

Holocaust and why it happened through objects and survivor testimony. This visit is a fantastic opportunity to 

consolidate the work that your child has already studied this year within the RS and History curriculums. The 

visit will include activities such as opportunities to listen to live and recorded survivor testimony as well as 

learn about museum artefacts.  

Although the trip is being subsidised by the Academy, the cost per student will be £20.00. This will cover the 

cost of the coach and entry to the Holocaust Centre.  

There are a limited number of spaces available for this exclusive opportunity so we ask that if your child 

would like to take part in this visit, please complete the attached interest form by Wednesday 1st May 2024 

Link to the form below.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/3b8WypDrh1 

  

If more students are interested than there are spaces, then a draw will take place. You will be informed 

after the deadline date if your child has secured a place so that you can make a payment on ParentPay 

and complete a consent form.  

 

Students will be travelling with members of the Religious Studies department. Students will be expected to 

wear full Academy Uniform, including lanyards. We will meet in the Atrium at 9.00am and the coach will 

depart at 9.30am prompt to travel to The National Holocaust Centre in Nottingham and we will return at 

approx. 2.45pm. Lunch is not provided at the event so students will need a packed lunch. If your child is in 

receipt of Free School Meals, please indicate this on the parental consent form and a packed lunch will be 

provided. All students attending are expected to uphold the values of Maltby Academy at all times on the 

trip.  

 

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you in anticipation of 

your support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Howitt 
 

  

Miss Howitt 

Subject Leader for Religious Studies and Life Skills 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/3b8WypDrh1

